
 

 

 

Report: R.I. households expected to grow over next decade, creating 

more housing demand 

April 7, 2016 

PROVIDENCE - A new Rhode Island Housing report said that the number of households in 

the state will increase by 12 to 13 percent over the next 10 years, creating additional demand for 

housing. The report, Projecting Future Housing Needs in Rhode Island, was released 

Wednesday; HousingWorks RI at Roger Williams University was commissioned by Rhode 

Island Housing to do the report, which said the population is starting to increase after steadily 

declining from 2006 to 2010. 


